
Those candidates issued with offer of appointment as Graduate / 

Technician / Trade and Vocational Trainees under Apprentices Act, 1961 

hereby are informed that their fresh date of joining in LPSC/ISRO will be 

intimated later once the lockdown declared by the Govt. of India due to the 

spread of COVID 19 is lifted. 


